
The City of  Duncombe is required to do a rehabilitation project for the           

lagoons.  One of  the ways to help offset some of  the cost of  this project is to  

receive a Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), up to $500,000, 

through the Iowa Economic Development Authority (IEDA).  In order to     

submit a grant application, a Low-to-Moderate Income survey must be       

completed within the city.  MIDAS Council of  Governments will be sending an 

income survey to the majority of  the homes in Duncombe and we need every 

single survey returned by the deadline.  Keep an eye out in your mail for the 

survey over the next couple of  weeks.  It takes two minutes to complete  and 

there is no personal identifying information on the survey.  Thank you in       

advance for your cooperation!  

 

Due to the          

Thanksgiving holiday, 

garbage will be picked 

up on WEDNESDAY, 

November 27th.  All 

other weeks, pickup 

will remain on      

Thursday.  

November 2024 Edition  



5 General Election: 7 am– 8 pm Com Center Gym  

10 
Duncombe Betterment Committee Chili Cook-off– Com Center 
Gym 3 pm. 

13 Council Meeting– 6:00 pm 

20 City Utility Bills Due 

28 Thanksgiving– City Offices Closed 

As winter approaches, please keep these things in mind: 

Garbage- Keep your garbage containers back from the road dur-

ing the winter.  Set them out for the designated pick up day and 

then put them back near your house/garage. Containers that are 

too close to the road or blow into the road cause issues with the 

plows or the containers may get hit.   

Water Meters– Be sure to keep snow and other debris away from 

your water meter readout on the outside of  your home so there is  

an unobstructed path to access to the meter readouts every month.   


